

Minutes of Ashton PC Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group

Tuesday 14th August 2018 7.30pm

Present

Bernard Day, Jeremy Roychoudhury, Alan Beber, Glenn Otto, Sandra Lemon.

156. Apologies

None.

157. Declarations of interest

None.

158. Previous Minutes

Approved.

159. Matters Arising

1. Pocket Park - This is definitely not inside the Parish boundary, but we do have Rowley Wood, and that should be included in the list in ANDP3. Similarly for the part of Salcey Forest, formerly leased to Laings. Glenn will elicit views from the Forestry Commission.

Forward amended ANDP3 in Annex 1 Revision 2.

2. Village character areas - Sandra has taken photos of different areas of the village - task ongoing.

160. Feedback from APC

Sarah MacAllister would like to see the pop-up banner, and this is available at Jeremy's, and was displayed at the meeting tonight.

161. Grant

Jeremy contacted Michael Wellock, who advised him to apply for the last tranche. Michael will complete the application forms.

162. Road map for next stages

1. Continue with informal consultations eg.

(a) web form to be published when all amendments have been agreed,

(b) flyer to be created to distribute to all households - Jeremy to design,

(c) Sandra suggested a Tea & Cake afternoon, perhaps in conjunction with the school, provisionally set for Sunday 23rd September on Stoke Green.

(d) Glenn suggested contacting Utility companies, Network Rail, Historic England - Jeremy will take advice on this from Michael Wellock.

2. Make presentation to APC.

3. Submit Draft Plan to SNC for approval and comments; rewrite as necessary.

4. Submit Draft Plan to the Independent Inspector.

163. Correspondence

None.

164. Items for next meeting

1. Flyer design approval.
2. Village character areas update.
3. Consultation plans.
4. Grant approval.
5. Further amendments required.

165. Date of next meeting

Thursday 6th September 2018 at 7.30pm, in the School Room.